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Product Change Notice 
 

Product Change Notice #: 027 

Date: 20th June 2016 

Title of Change: DDR3 4Gb marking update 
 

 

Type Of Change 

  Manufacturing Site Change 

  Manufacturing Process Change 

  Product Revision 

  Material Change 

  Shipping / Packaging Material Change 

  Packing / Label / Marking Change 

  Product End Of Life (EOL) 

  Data Sheet Change 

 

Description of Change 

3D PLUS is adding an additional marking information on DDR3 4Gb product family. 

          

 

Reason for Change 
 

An additional marking information has been added on the DDR3 4Gb industrial module: the manufacturing lot 

number. This additional marking (which is for internal use) has been added to ensure better product tracking between 

the manufacturing and test operations. 
 

 

Impact of the Change 

There will be no change to fit, form, function or reliability, only the marking is being changed 

 

 

Contact Information 

  Guillaume Bataille 

  3D PLUS 

  408, rue Hélène Boucher – Z.I. 

  78532 Buc Cedex – France 

  Tel: +33 1 39 20 21 79 

  gbataille@3d-plus.com  

 

 



Affected Products 

All DDR3 industrial modules with a 4Gb density 

 

3D PLUS Sites Affected 

  3D PLUS Buc High Rel.   3D PLUS Buc Indus. 

 

Coming into force 
PCN Coming into force: Immediate effect 


